
Brandon Flyr 
 
As a concerned Wyoming citizen, I am writing to voice my extreme disapproval of the proposed
discharge permit from Aethon into Boysen Reservoir Discharging any amount of pollutant into a
waterway relied upon by other citizens and wildlife is unacceptable. It's time to start prioritizing
environmental health over convenience and profit
 


